
 

 
 

 

 

November 12, 2015 

Re.: Addition of NB Sunday Sailing 

Dear Valued Customers, 

King Ocean wishes to advise that in addition to our regular Tuesday departure we 
will be adding a second NB sailing departing Santo Tomas de Castilla, Guatemala 
on Sunday’s arriving into Port Everglades on Thursday’s. The first sailing will be 
November 29, 2015 arriving on December 3, 2015. 

As you are aware we have been serving these markets for many years and are 
committed to continually provide the best solution for this regions transport needs. 

 
Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 
Sincerely, 

 

King Ocean Services 
 
 
 
 
 

11000 Northwest 29th Street, Suite 201 
Miami, Florida 33172 

Phone: 305-591-7595  Fax: 305-593-9842 

www.kingocean.com 

http://www.kingocean.com/

